
          Summer 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Kindergarten Parents and Students, 
 

I would like to welcome you to a new and exciting year in Kindergarten!  I hope 
you and your family have been enjoying the summer as I have with my family.  I look 
forward to meeting you and sharing summer experiences the first few days of school.  
Students, please bring a favorite photograph of something you did over the summer to 
share with your new friends and teacher! 
 

Kindergarten is a very rewarding school year with so many new things to learn 
as well as many new and special experiences to share.  I know our year will be filled 
with FUN, LEARNING and SUCCESS!  Below you will find a small list of additional 
supplies to bring in addition to the Generic Kindergarten List (found on the portal).   A 
packet of information for you to review as well as a parent survey to fill out will be 
sent home in the mail.  Please complete and send the survey to school as soon as 
possible.   This will help me to get to know your child better.  Thank you!  

 
Communication between us is essential for your child’s success.  A parent, 

teacher and child make the best team!  Please feel free to contact me at any time 
throughout the school year with any questions, comments or concerns.  Enjoy the rest 
of your summer! 

 
  

Sincerely yours, 
                  Mrs. Damiano  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Mrs. Damiano’s Additional Supply List 

1 pair of Fiskar scissors 

1 plastic/2-pocket folder 

2 small/medium bottles of Elmer’s glue 

1 Backpack (without wheels) 

1 box of sandwich size bags - Girls only  

1 box of gallon size bags - Boys only  

 

 



 

 

 


